
Dear Ms Marburger: 

The PSC has received your comments regarding the rate adjustment requested by Louisville Gas 
and Electric Co Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's 
consideration For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008-00252 Please 
reference this case number in any future correspondence 

The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views 

7 4  vtdrflew N&.ykovycJw 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, January 15,2009 6:59 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG&E Price Increase 

From: Amanda[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Thursday, January 15,2009 6 5 8 5 3  PM 
To: PSC - Public Zllformation Officer 
Subject: LG&E Price Increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Is there anyway to stop LG&E from increasing their gas and electric price? 

I own a 1100 sq foot home and hardly use any gas and electricity but my bill is 200 bucks a 
month 

I cannot afford for that to increase, as it is I am a state worker and I might have to take 3 days off 
without pay this year 

I am lucky to have a job the way the economy is and I know there are many people out there far 
worse off than I, so if I can barely afford it how can they? 

I know Kentucky has a program that will help you pay your heating and electricity bill, but it is 
limited to lower income families who can barely make ends meet, which is the way it should be 

What are they needing to increase rates anyway? They need to find another solution How 
about they use some of the profits to cover their costs Apparently that money is not being used 
improperly They just increased rates a year ago This must stop It's not right that they have a 
monoply on this community, it's not like I can drop them for someone else 



They are just like the water company It is ridiculous 

Amanda Marburger 


